
Welcome, Roadrunners, to a new school year! 
 
The Saddleback High School staff has prepared an enriching and challenging academic 
curriculum for each and every one of you. We are hopeful that you will experience a 
year filled with great academic achievement, personal growth and fond memories of 
many school activities. 
 
I can assure you that you will experience a successful year! As we begin this brand new 
school year, let's all make a promise to ourselves and to each other. Let's promise to 
study hard, be respectful of each other, and keep our eyes wide open to the awesome 
possibilities that a good education has to offer. With something to think about, make it a 
great year. 
 
 
Mission Statement 
 
The Saddleback High School Mission has been one of student achievement thus it 
continues to be rewritten, revised, and updated. The current mission statement reads as 
follows: 
 
The staff of Saddleback High School strives for excellence in meeting the needs of a 
diverse student population. School programs stimulate learning and implement the state 
curriculum standards. Students will develop appropriate social skills, problem-solving 
techniques, decision-making strategies, and career preparation skills, as well as basic 
skills and technological expertise to promote life-long learning. We will create an 
awareness and understanding of individual and civic responsibilities in a multi-ethnic 
society and foster a respect for self and others. 


